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Vote Of Thanks By Mr N M Kejriwal, President, ILSI-India 
 

 

Friends 

 

For the last two days we have had very informative presentations on various 
aspects of functional foods. I am grateful to all the speakers and Session chairs for 
doing a wonderful job. 

 

Mr Panandiker has summed up two days of deliberations and has pointed out 
what action will be taken by ILSI-India. 

 

Functional foods has been known to Indian consumers but there is a need to re-
emphasize the benefits and work on  how the modern technology can blend with 
traditional thinking to come out with foods and beverages which will be beneficial 
for health keeping health profile of our population. 

 

With these words I thank you once again for participating and declare the 
Conference closed. Our next Conference is on Food Safety in Colombo on May 20-
21. If anyone is interested in participating then you can write to Ms Sinha for 
detailed program. 



 


